
 

 

 

January 16, 2016 

 

Dear Steve, 

 

Happy New Year – have a great one ahead…. 

 

Just a short note to let you know that I think you are doing a wonderful job with 

World Dredging. 

The color, the layout, and the selection of articles are all superb. You are doing 

great !! 

 

Stay Well, John 

 

Mr. John S. Holmes ( US Navy – Ret. )  

New Jersey 


